GOT LUNCH - ASHLAND &
HOLDERNESS

PROVIDING HEALTHY LUNCH FOODS
FOR
SCHOOL SUMMER VACATION

Starting on June 20 GOT LUNCH - ASHLAND

& HOLDERNESS will be packing and
delivering healthy lunch foods on Monday
mornings for the 10 weeks of school summer

vacation.

¥y 1

PARENTS: Look for the GOT LUNCH application that will be

sent home from school with your children during the week of
May 30. An application can be found on your school’s website

as well. Please return the completed application to school by
June 7 so that final planning preparation for the program can
take place.

Anyone wishing to contribute to the GOT LUNCH program can
send their donation to:
GOT LUNCH - ASHLAND & HOLDERNESS
P.O. BOX 886
ASHLAND, NH 03217



